
INFO 
 

Dear Colleagues,            November 10, 2009. 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all of you on launching of PCHS (PALPA Co-operative 
Housing Society). For many years, we the pilots of PIA have been 
dreaming of establishing a Cooperative Housing Society in order to get a 
roof for each and every member of our Association. The dream has now 
become a reality and the PCHS has been registered with the Cooperative 
Department of Sindh Government. The PCHS has already started efforts to 
acquire land for the project.  
 
Membership is open for PALPA members serving and retired both; all those 
interested should fill in the requisite membership form(s) and to complete 
all other formalities, you will be required to send the following:- 
 
(a) Two latest passport size photographs. 
(b) Two photocopies of National Identity Card. 
(c) Two photocopies of Airline ID Card. 
(d) Pay Order/Crossed Cheque for requisite fee (Rs. 1000/-pm). 
(e) Rs. 100/- (one time) as share money. 
(f) Rs. 100/- (one time) as admission fee.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Capt. Suhail Baluch 
HONORARY SECRETARY 
 
 

 

LONG LIVE THE UNITY OF PILOTS. 
  
Note:- The complete details of PCHS are available on PALPA website 
(www.palpa.org.pk) 




